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KS1 have been really busy this week making all their Christmas Crafts. We had a great time at 

our party on Tuesday and enjoyed dancing and playing lots of games.  

The hot dog sausages, curly fries, jelly and ice cream were great! 

 

 

We would like to wish you all a Merry Christmas and we hope that 2020 is a 

great one! 

 

We look forward to seeing everyone back on Tuesday 7th January. 

 

Dates for the diary 

 

Parent First Aid Courses January 2020 

Can be booked and paid for online via 

school spider. 

Back to school 

Tuesday 7th January 

 

Please book parents evening online. 

Parents evening is 15th and 16th January. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Homework 

Year 1 and Year 2: 

Theme homework has been handed 

out today to be completed over the 

holidays. Please return Monday 7th 

January.  

Spellings: We are now on a new scheme 

called ‘Spelling Shed’. Please check your 

child’s book bag for the list. 

 

Reading – Please can books and reading 

records back in every day. Thank you. 

General Reminders 

 Please make sure that your child’s P.E kit is in school on a daily basis. 

 Chair of governors Smyth Harper can be contacted by email – chair@pikefold,manchester.sch.uk 

 Family engagement officer: Mrs J. Gallimore. Tel: 0161 795 4614  

 


